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Date: Monday, September 12, 2016 11:32:08 AM

Dear Council,

Since it is likely I will not be in attendance this evening I have an additional comment to make.

This is regarding the major power grid transmission lines that run up 8th Avenue.

I know someone at Seattle City Light who works in an area where he is both familiar with the lines and with any
 changes to those lines, his comment was that if the area is developed the power lines would need to be buried.

Developers or the City should already know this, it is a major point that no one seems to have even talked about
 though and it definitely does not seem to appear anywhere in the FEIS.

Cathy Aldrich
Shoreline resident since 1981
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